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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - Missing Juvenile                                      
                                                                                                August 16, 2012 
 
Sheriff Phalen advises that his office is investigating a report of a missing juvenile.  A report was filed 
indicating that Julie Estep left her residence on July 27, 2012.  Julie is described as a 16-year-old, white 
female who is 5’01” tall and weighs 165 pounds.  Julie has brown hair and brown eyes.  Julie is originally 
from the Akron, Ohio area before she moved to Pickerington Ohio.  Julie did take some personal items 
with her when she left.  Anyone with information regarding the location of Julie Estep is asked to contact 
the Sheriff’s Office at (740) 652-7900 or toll free at (800) 808-5223.  
     
 

                                                       


